
 

Official 

From: Ann Ward   
Sent: Wednesday, October 2, 2024 4:06 PM 
To: Tim Wilson   
Subject: 24/2280/ful 

 

May Rd,Twickenham development  

 

I object to this development on the grounds of lack of parking facilities. 

As a holder of a WT permit I already find it hard to park in this area. We recently lost about 10 
permitted places outside the row of shops on Staines Rd. 

This development will inevitably increase the demand for parking as each property will come 
with at least one vehicle each. 

Regards 

Ann Ward 

21 Staines Rd 

Twickenham  
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